
February 
12th

Jasper Cares!

Jasper County Cares Coalition
is canceling due to the hazardous
weather outlook for Wed, Feb 12. 

The next meeting will be March 12th.
If you have events or updates please email

jaspercocares@jasperia.org by Thursday and
we will send out another packet. 

The Affordable Housing

subgroup is rescheduled

for 2 /19 @ 9 AM


